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Sandra Soto

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 11:42 AM
To: 'Steven Robertson'
Subject: RE: Docket # 160186-El

Good morning Mr. Robertson, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Steven Robertson [mailto:s.l.robertson59@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 10:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket # 160186-El 
 
Concerning the proposed rate increase by Gulf Power, I find the totally unacceptable. 
 
1. I myself have not had a pay increase for 8 years and this will raise my bill to a level that will put a burden on 
myself and family. 
 
2. I have two meters which means I will be paying a increased basic rate charge on each meter, one of which 
has very little use making the basic rate charge on it to high to keep service on. 
 
3. Raising this fee will have adverse effects on many who already struggle to make ends meet. 
 
 4. Please think about the effects this increase will have on those of use who are for the most part on a fixed 
income. 
 
I am asking you to please deny this rate increase request for Gulf Power. 
 
Steven L Robertson  
5757 Loring dr 
Milton, Fl 32583 
 
858-529-2988 
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